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July 19, 2007 
 
 
 
Mr. Ted Gerald 
Regional Manager 
Ring Power Corporation 
32000 Blue Star Highway 
Midway, Florida 32343 
 
Dear Mr. Gerald: 
 
The Department received Mr. Brimblecombe’s correspondence dated June 15, 2007 
addressing the non-compliance letter issued to you on May 30, 2007.  The actions and 
explanations adequately document compliance or corrective actions for all alleged 
violations.  A Department follow-up inspection of the facility on July 12, 2007 confirmed 
your return to compliance.  As such, we consider this agency investigation resolved and 
no further agency action is necessary. 
 

We appreciate your cooperation in completing the investigation and in resolving this 
matter.  If you have any questions concerning this or our Hazardous Waste program, 
please contact Nicole McDonald at 850/595-8360, extension 1252 or by E-Mail at 
Nicole.McDonald@dep.state.fl.us. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Michael S. Kennedy, P.G.  
Program Administrator 
Waste Management Program 
 
cc: David Brimblecombe, dave.brimblecombe@ringpower.com 
 


